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Dear 

Re: Holiday Pay

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to raise an Issue resolution (grievance) regarding holiday pay. I believe I have been paid incorrectly following my recent holiday. (     Give dates     )

I have been advised that a claim for holiday pay may have arisen following recent changes in case law on the calculation of holiday pay under the Working Time Regulations 1998. The decisions have stated that regular additional pay or allowances received by a worker (other than expenses) for work done in addition to their basic pay should be included when calculating the correct holiday pay.

The case law is a change in the legal position in the UK in respect of how holiday pay should be calculated. Before these cases, UK law was clear that holiday pay only included your basic pay and any contractual (i.e. compulsory) payments.

Recent cases state that pay for non-guaranteed overtime, which employees are required to work and which is so regularly required for overtime payments to be normal remuneration, should be included in holiday pay.  

I was only paid basic pay whilst on holiday and that does not include the overtime and pay supplements, I have previously received as part of my normal pay. I therefore believe I have been paid incorrectly and would request that my pay is adjusted to take this ruling into account in the future and that I also receive appropriate adjustments for my holiday pay which I have not received over the last two years.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,






